
Red Notice fugitive returns to China

A fugitive suspected of embezzlement and corporate bribery returned to China
Tuesday to turn himself in, according to the Communist Party of China’s
disciplinary authority.

He Jian, a former manager of a real estate company in the Hebei Port Group,
fled to Canada in September 2010, the Central Commission for Discipline
Inspection (CCDI) said.

He was numbered 68th on China’s top 100 fugitives listed in an Interpol Red
Notice and is the 49th to return so far.

The money involved in He’s case was frozen after he fled and will be
confiscated if He is found guilty at trial, the CCDI said in a statement.
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